
Spirit News 
(is on its way) 

 

Hello Lion Leaders…. 
My Lion Leaders ‘twice-a-month’ newsletter, entitled Spirit News will soon be appearing in 

your e-mails and on the District 4-L4 website.  It will contain information on upcoming events, 

lift up special events and projects that have just occurred and be a source of general information 

of what is going on in District 4L4. 

 

Until it makes its first ‘formal’ appearance…here are a couple update items. 

 

Your Meeting Information Please…. 
Our thanks to the Laguna Niguel club for taking the lead for gathering the most current ‘club 

meeting’ information in one format (location, day, time, virtual or ‘in person’).  Requests went 

out to each club for this information…if you did not receive the request, please send it to Mark 

Snider, President, Laguna Niguel Lions.   

msnider7@gmail.com  

 

Let’s Start the Visitations…. 
There is no need to wait till you and your members can physically ‘visit’ another club, its 

service project or fundraiser.  Why not do it virtually?  Zoom Meetings are being set-up by 

many clubs and all you need is the ‘link’ to be sent to you and you and your members can drop 

in and attend.  If you want to visit, contact the club secretary and ask to be included when they 

send out the ‘link’ for their next meeting.  After your visitation, send in your visitation report 

contained at our website. 

 

Have You Checked Out the New Directory?... 
Kudos go out to 1st Vice District Governor John Schroeder for doing an excellent job on putting 

together the 2020-2021 directory, which includes all the new contact information for each of 

our clubs, their presidents and secretaries.  You have got to take a look at it!  If you don’t have 

access to our website/directory, just submit your name and club name, we will approve you and 

all the District 4L4 information will be at your fingertips.  By the way, if you find a mistake, 

just simply send a note to 1st VDG John and he will take care of it. 

 

Let’s Stay in Touch… 
Let’s be sure to stay in touch.  If you have a question or concern contact, Governor Steve, 1st 

VDG John or District Cabinet Secretary Diane Quinlan.   


